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To the Oregon Legislature: 

 

Please support HB 3202 to help reduce damage done by light pollution to wildlife and 

possibly humans. 

 

Nocturnal animals are dependent on uninterrupted nighttime hours and need this 

protection. Over-illumination can affect humans as well.  

 

Many other states have taken such steps already, and I’d like to see Oregon join 

them. 

 

Too often we wait until we are on the brink of no return before we try to restore an 

ecosystem or species at great effort and expense, and taking action today makes it 

easier to protect Oregon's night skies now. 

 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

TG 

Clatsop 


